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March 8, 2022 

 

Committee members in attendance:  Matt Ellenthal (Chair), Jeff Lapnow, Donna 

Merrill, Brett Amero 

 

Others in attendance:  Mike Conklin, Director of Environmental Affairs; Mike 

Russnok, Volunteer 

 

Call to Order:  Mr. Ellenthal called the meeting to order at 6:35 pm. 

 

I. Summary of 2021 Hunt – Mike Russnok:  Mr. Russnok reported on the harvest 

numbers and confirmed there were no hunting related issues.   

 

II. Discussion on 2021 Hunt:  Committee members discussed the need for the 

continued hunt in 2022. 

 

III. Approval of Minutes: November 9, 2021 

 

Mr. Lapnow MOVED to APPROVE the Meeting Minutes of November 9, 2021, 

SECONDED by Mr. Ellenthal and CARRIED 4-0-0 with all in favor. 

 

IV. Public Comment - None 

 

V. Adjourn – The meeting ended at 7:07 pm. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Liz Larkin, Recording Secretary 

 


